Hello patrons and friends of Chase Library!    

We wish to thank all 61 of you who joined us for our recent author talk featuring Ann Hood.  Ann was thrilled by the attendance and gave a really intriguing description of the golden days of the airline industry.  We also wish to thank those who could not come but made donations to this fund raiser.  You are all our heroes.   Tip for you:  Save the Date – May 8.  You won’t be sorry, wink, wink!!

If you have a Facebook account, please search for Chase Library – it is identified by a picture of the library.  Once you are there you can see several pictures from our October 29 children’s event.  Jacob, our Library Director, and his wife Jess did a fantastic job of decorating the library and providing craft events for the kids.  We cannot thank them enough for all their hard work, enthusiasm and uncanny ability to transform our library space.  More to come by way of kids’ programs!

On November 15, the Chase Board of Trustees will hold a general meeting.  To date, there are several items on the agenda:  an assessment of progress on our strategic plan goals, discussion of the Annual Appeal letter, planning of programs and speakers for January through April, discussion of the revised collections policy, and planning for the library’s contribution to the Chamber of Commerce Festival of Trees.  These are all important topics which will keep the library responsive to the community and moving forward with the times.  The Board meeting is open to the public.  We hope you will consider joining us on Tuesday, November 15, at 2 pm.  Your input is important to us!  

As the quieter months approach, Chase Library is busy planning winter programs for all of you.  These programs will be free to all and held in the library.  That said, we may need to have folks register for programs in advance because our library space is small and we have limited seating as well as a fire- capacity limit.  Each month, beginning in January ’23, we will announceour monthly program.  We hope you will consider joining us!

That’s it for now!  Have a blessed Thanksgiving!

